
 

 

From: NIBLETT, Robert [mailto:Robert.NIBLETT@gloucestershire.gov.uk]  

Sent: 31 October 2018 15:07 
To: A303 Stonehenge 

Subject: URGENT: A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down - request for Adequacy of Consultation 
Representation 

 
Dear Sir  
 
Thank you for consulting Gloucestershire County Council on the above matter.   
 
Gloucestershire County Council  can confirm, in our opinion as officers of the county council, that 
the developer has complied with the following duties in relation to the A303 Amesbury to Berwick 
Down planning application: 
 
1. Duty to consult – Planning Act 2008 (PA2008) – section 42  
2. Duty to consult the local community - PA2008 – section 47  

3. Duty to publicise - PA2008 – section 48 “ 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Rob Niblett  
Planning Officer  
01452 425695 

 
 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

 

Think before you print - only print this email if absolutely necessary. 

 

This email and any attachments are strictly confidential and intended for 

the addressee only.   

If you are not the named addressee you must not disclose, copy or take any 

action in  

reliance of this transmission and you should notify us as soon as possible. 

 

This email and any attachments are believed to be free from viruses but it 

is your  

responsibility to carry out all necessary virus checks and Gloucestershire 

County Council  

accepts no liability in connection therewith.  
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